
 
 

DATE: December 8, 2014 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO: Environmental Commission 
 
FROM: J. Logan, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed greenhouse gas dashboard 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
Discuss next steps for usage of proposed greenhouse gas dashboard 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Environmental Commission CAP sub-committee members, Commissioners Eyre and Bray, 
developed a proposed greenhouse gas (GHG) Dashboard for presentation to the Commission and 
for discussion of suggestions of its use as an educational resource. 
 
The proposed usage of the dashboard is to have the dashboard on the EC website to provide status 
of the environmental progress of Los Altos as time goes on.  The dashboard would probably have 
past usage, trends, and goals for water, natural gas, electric use, waste diversion, vehicle miles 
traveled, GHG emissions and other pertinent data. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Commission will continue discussion of the concept of a greenhouse gas dashboard and 
utilization of GHG data. 
 
 


